
  

 

Dear Parents, 
 
During the summer term, your child will be participating in hockey as part of our outdoor PE lessons. 
During the lessons, the children will be taught the correct way to hold a hockey stick, how to pass, 
dribble a ball and tackle safely. They will practice the skills involved and take part in small group 
games to apply their learning. 
 
The school would like to highlight that high socks and shin pads must be warn for hockey in PE 
lessons. Mouth guards are also advisable and parents are welcome to provide these as part of a 
student’s PE kit should they wish to.  
 
Should you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Alex Brolia 
PE Lead  
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